
R.D. Geronimo Ltd. launches new website
October 25, 2010 - Long Island

R.D. Geronimo Ltd. has launched its new website. R.D. Geronimo places its clients and work
product as its primary priority. Maxburst Inc. created the new site. 
R.D. Geronimo wanted a site that would showcase their broad area of expertise, allow access to a
variety of real estate resources, show an extensive photo gallery, and have an overall sense of
interactivity throughout the site. They hope that visitors to the site gain knowledge and insight into
the ever-evolving industry of real estate. 
Through continuous site updates users will be exposed to the most up-to-date and relevant content
pertinent to their real estate needs. News articles written by president, Richard DiGeronimo, a
running blog and an RSS Feed hosting the latest headlines from a variety of real estate news
sources will guarantee that information needed is always at users fingertips. 
From the entire R.D. Geronimo Ltd. team, they hope that their collective efforts result in a
professional and informative website that will help support your business needs. 
Please take some time to visit our new site!
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